
General Orders No. 5
SERIES 2003-2004

Kent L. Armstrong, Commander-in-Chief
213 E. Madison Street / P.O. Box 618

DeWitt, MI 48820-0618
(517) 669-5765 = Voice
(517) 669-1865 = Fax
SUVCINC@aol.com

1. We are saddened to learn of the passing of Bessie L. Smith, Past National 
President of the Daughters of Union Veterans of the Civil War 1861-1865 
(DUVCW).

2. Council of Administration member Robert M. Petrovic, PDC, shall 
represent the Commander-in-Chief and the National Organization, 
SUVCW at PNP Smith's memorial service in St. Louis, Missouri on 
September 25th. 

3. In lieu of flowers, contributions will be made in memory of PNP Smith to 
the Shriners Hospital for Children in St. Louis, MO, and to the DUVCW 
Headquarters in Springfield, IL.

4. Our sincere condolences are extended to PNP Smith's family.

Ordered this 22nd day of September, 2003.

By Order of:
Kent L. Armstrong
Commander-in-Chief 

Attest:
Edward Krieser, PCinC
National Secretary
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